
 
10/09/2015 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Commando Joe’s will be providing a Year 4 After-School Club at Oswald Road Primary School from 

3.30pm – 4.30pm, every Wednesday, starting on 16th September 2015. 

There are a limited number of spaces available and these will be chosen on a first come, first served 

basis.  

The club will consist of various tasks, challenges, activities, sports and physical training.  

The work that takes place throughout Commando Joe’s session within the current school timetable 

will help improve individuals in the following areas:  

 Academic  

 Behaviour  

 Social / Emotional  

 Self-esteem  

 Motivation  

 Teamwork  

 Attendance / Punctuality   

Pupils are required to bring trainers / plimsolls with them for this club. If you have any queries, 

please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Please return the slip, below, to the school office if you would like your child to take part in 

Commando Joe’s sessions.  

Kind regards, 

Commando Joe's Management Team  

 

 

Commando Joe’s Year 4 After-School Activity Club 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________ Class: ________________ 

 

Signed (Parent / Carer): ______________________________________________________________ 

 


